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Thank you, Madam President. 

Israel would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the United States of America on the 

adoption of its UPR report.  

 

Last November, Israel presented three recommendations for the United States consideration and 

we are pleased that all our recommendations have been accepted. We especially welcome that 

the United States supported recommendations to ratify the CEDAW and the CRPD, and welcome 

its response to our recommendation stating that addressing sexual violence in the military 

remains one of the Department of Defense’s top priorities.  

 

We look forward to continue our close cooperation with the United States in this Council, 

including through the UPR process.  We wish them all the best in the implementation of the 

recommendations. 

 

Thank you, Madam President.  

 

 


